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Oldbury Park Primary School

 


Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA
Tel: 01905 424878
Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 
                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce
29th November 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Football tournament – Tuesday 4th December
Your child has been chosen to play football for the school in a tournament at Worcester University on the astroturf on Tuesday 4th December.

We will walk to the University during the morning and be back for lunch.
Football boots/trainers will be needed that are suitable for astroturf together with a waterproof coat and a drink.
This is an exciting opportunity which we are sure your child will enjoy.
Yours sincerely

Mr T Williams


Class Teacher
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